
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
 
 
 
4th August 2015 
 
Design & Access Statement – Unit G24 Kings Cross Station 
 
The following application sets out the design principles and plans for linking 
the existing The Harry Potter Shop (Unit G27) with Unit G25 (Application) by 
removing part of a wall inside of the unit to create an access. 
 
The application also presents the layout of the shop fittings (shop fit out). 
 
The application also proposes the Removal of existing single pain window to 
be replaced with new sliding door to create effecient flow. 
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